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Dear Suppliers: 
 
Re: Medical Device Product Data to PHSA through GDSN   
 
PHSA is excited to announce that we have recently partnered with Commport as our 
Global Data Synchronization Network® (GDSN) ‐ certified data pool. As you are aware, 
the GDSN is an authoritative source of standardized product information. 
 
Your organization has been identified as already publishing items and attributes via the 
Global Data Synchronization Network (GDSN). Therefore, you are an ideal candidate to 
implement Global Data Synchronization with PHSA. Since your company is already 
actively communicating via the GDSN, we request that you publish ALL of your product 
data to PHSA GLN 7540128000023.  Please notify Commport when you have 
completed your publication so we can verify receipt of the data. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and participation in this valuable data-sharing 
initiative.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mike Dunbar 
Miked@commport.com 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David Loukras 
Provincial Director, Supply Chain Performance 
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